

PRIMARY ACADEMY Newsletter

Friday 5th July 2019 - Newsletter 9

A message from Miss Towler...

Dear parents and carers,

Well this week has been all about transition. Our children have had a fantastic time moving up to their new classes and we are very proud of how they have taken it in their stride. For some children who have the same teacher as last year and are in the same classroom they have welcomed their new team mates brilliantly. We know they will make excellent teams and are already excitedly preparing for September.



Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Best wishes,

Caroline Towler Headteacher

Attendance at Tadcaster Primary Academy

Attendance
Matters

Every student. Every day.

Please see last week's attendance figures:

Reception:92.5% Jupiter:97.58%

Saturn:96.67% Neptune:98.11% (Top team attendance!)

Our school target is 96% which is the target all schools are set to ensure that they meet the expected standard of attendance. We want our children in school, on time, everyday so they don't miss out on any of their learning! Thank you.

Farewells and thank yous...

Over the next few weeks we will be preparing the children and adults to say goodbye to some very special members of our school team. After many years working in Early Years, Miss Ripley will be leaving. She has done such a lot for our school community and her knowledge and expertise will be very much missed by everyone. We will also be saying farewell to our dedicated midday supervisors who we will also miss. If you would like to contribute to their leaving collections please drop these in to Mrs Griffin in the school office.

Thank you to our 119 followers which include many of our parents. Don't miss out on pictures of your child's learning.



School uniform from September - reminder

Just a reminder that from September our children will be asked to wear the following school uniform in Years 1 - 6. Please note that children will not need a change of footwear as they will be asked to wear black school shoes at all times.

School uniform from September:

Purple school jumper/sweatshirt/ cardigan (with or without logo)
Black or grey skirt/ black or grey pinafore/black or grey trousers/ lilac summer dress
White shirt/ white polo shirt/ purple polo shirt (with or without school logo)
Black school shoes (not trainers, boots or sandals)

Thank you to PCSO Hannah and PC Liz

Our children really learnt a lot about the important job the police do with PCSO Hannah Gaskell and PC Liz Hartley this week. The younger children had great fun climbing into the police van and hearing the sirens. Even the adults got involved! Children in Key Stage Two learnt lots about what the role of a Police Officer was and certainly enjoyed trying on the uniform and the handcuffs!







End of Year Performance

Year 5 and 6 have been busy learning lines and preparing themselves for their end of year performance of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs (or should we say jockeys?!). We are sure that it will be a fantastic performance especially as it is a rather funny Roald Dahl's Revolting Rhymes version of the traditional tale. We will be sending home tickets next week for Year 5 and 6 parents to come along to the shows.

*Please note that Year 3 and 4 children have been learning the songs as well and so will be part of the choir so if parents could support their children by dropping them off for the evening performance on Wednesday 17th July that would be really appreciated. Due to the size of the hall we unfortunately can't offer parent tickets for Y3 and Y4.

The two performances will be held on: Tuesday 16th July - 2.00pm - 3.00pm Wednesday 17th July - 6.30pm - 7.30pm